
 
 

 

North Wales Safeguarding Adults Board 
 

Key Messages 
 

From the 
Meeting held on Thursday 24th November 

2022 

 

The Board received and discussed the following 
updates/reports: 
 

 National Training Standards Framework. The 
standards were developed because there was no 
multi-agency, national standards for safeguarding 
training. The Regional Workforce Development and 
Training Group will be leading on this.  
 

 Single Unified Safeguarding Review & Thematic APR 
Review Update.  Update was presented on the status 
of SUSR, the pubic consultation delayed until January 
2023.  Also update regarding the actions taken by the 
Board in relation to the Thematic Review of Adult 
Practice Reviews in Wales. 
 

 Update was received from the National Independent 
Safeguarding Board member in respect of the current 
agenda around Safeguarding Adults in Wales and the 
current consultation around the duty to report. Also 
discussed was the National Action Plan to Prevent 
Abuse of Older People. 

 

 HMP Berwyn’s latest inspection report was presented 
and the Deputy Governor attended to discuss the 
findings and highlight the current work going on in 
response to this. 

 
 


